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Tree Removals for Argentine LAFF Pathway begin Monday 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

Argentine Township will oversee tree clearing operations ahead of the future Argentine LAFF 

Pathway which will be constructed in Argentine and Fenton Townships during the Summer of 2020.  

Tree crews will maintain traffic via flagging operations on Silver Lake Road between Linden High 

School and Chestnut Way and also on Lobdell Road from Haviland Beach to Glen Hatt 

Road.  Weather permitting, these lane closures will start on Monday, March 16, 2020 and continue 

on through the week.   

Motorists are advised to proceed with caution and to allow themselves additional time to reach their 

destinations.  Please contact Argentine Township’s office at (810) 735-5050 if you have any 

questions. 

                                                                                                                     
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 


